
 

 

THREE’S NEWSLETTER 

MAY 2023 

Dear Parents, 

This month we will finish Y and Z and begin the alphabet review. We will 

spend a week doing Mother’s Day crafts. As well as start some summer 

activities! 

As summer approaches a fun outside activity we like for hot days are to 

use small spray bottles filled with water. Please send in a small spray bottle 

for your child to use, Wal-Mart usually has them for around $1. Or you can 

send in $1 and we can purchase it for you! The kids LOVE this activity! 

If you are changing your child’s enrollment status for summer, please let 

Teresa know as soon as possible.  

Preschool Graduation is Friday May 21st  

Muffins with Mom is Monday May 13th  

AALC will be CLOSED Monday May 27th in observance of Memorial 

Day.  

Supplies needed: 

• Spray bottle or $1 

• Sunscreen (if you haven’t already) 

• Summer clothes for their cubby 

 

Thank you! - Mrs. Bria  Ms. Kenzie  Ms. Alyson 


